
To Whom It May Concern,



We are writing to confirm that, at the time of design and development of the website


https://bbdsoftware.com, due care and consideration was given to ensure its compliance with the Web 

Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.1 Level AA, the internationally recognised standard for web 

accessibility.



Our team at Untold Heroes made it a priority to implement features that cater to the diverse needs of all 

users, including but not limited to those with visual, auditory, cognitive and mobility impairments. Among 

the guidelines followed to achieve this accessibility include text alternatives for non-text content, captions 

and alternatives for multimedia, content that can be presented in different ways without losing information 

or structure, and functionality that is accessible through keyboard interface.



As the standard evolves and the website content changes over time, regular checks and updates would be 

required to maintain this level of accessibility. It is recommended to conduct periodic accessibility audits to 

ensure continuous compliance with WCAG.



Please be advised that while we strive to implement all the necessary measures for achieving accessibility, 

some issues may arise f rom changes made post-delivery or due to user-specific settings.



Sincerely,


Warren Aspeling


Director


Untold Heroes

This letter is intended solely for the addressed recipient and may contain privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or 

distribution is prohibited.

Waspeling Ltd trading as “Untold Heroes”

5 Harrovian Business Village,

Harrow, HA1 3EX, England



Company No. 12344511

Website Accessibility Compliance of bbdsoftware.com

https://bbdsoftware.com/

